
 
 
 
 
 
 

SAN JOAQUIN VALLEY 
UNIFIED AIR POLLUTION CONTROL DISTRICT 

 
 

NOTICE OF STAKEHOLDER MEETING ON CONTINUING EFFORTS TO 
REDUCE PERMIT APPLICATIONS BACKLOG 

 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a public meeting will be held to present, discuss, and receive 
comments on continuing efforts by staff and stakeholders to reduce the permit applications 
backlog.  The meeting will provide an opportunity for public input on ways to further streamline the 
application review process. The meeting will be presented in-person and via video 
teleconferencing (VTC) at the following time and locations: 
 
 

March 8, 2004 (Monday) 
10:30 AM 

In-person meeting: Fresno 
VTC: Bakersfield and Modesto 

 
Bakersfield: VTC Room, SJVUAPCD Office, 2700 M Street, Suite 275 
Fresno: VTC Room, SJVUAPCD Office, 1990 E. Gettysburg Avenue 

Modesto: VTC Room, SJVUAPCD Office, 4230 Kiernan Avenue, Suite 130 
 

 
For additional information, contact Seyed Sadredin, Director of Permit Services at (559) 230-5900, 
or by e-mail at seyed.sadredin@valleyair.org. 


